
PTA News 

29
th

 June 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

The PTA summer fair & BBQ takes place this Saturday, 2nd July at 3pm and we 

really hope that you will be able to join in the fun with us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Setting up starts at 1pm on Saturday 

If you are able to contribute, please complete the reply slip at the bottom of this 

letter, and return it to the PTA box in the main school entrance, or email to 

pta@stmarys-kl.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

The water slide will no doubt be a popular activity again at 

this year’s summer fair, so you may wish to bring a change 

of clothes for your energetic sliders! 

 

You can raise funds for the PTA by using Easyfundraising 

when you are shopping online. It doesn’t cost you any extra! 

You can also donate to the PTA using Virgin Money Giving 

 

The PTA AGM will be held on Friday 23rd September at 6pm. 

All parents are welcome to attend. 

 

There’s still 

time… 

We would still love to hear from you if you are able to provide any 

of the following: 

 Cakes for the cake stall 

 Salads for the BBQ (or other cold goods such as bread or 

quiches etc.) 

 Donations of unwanted good-quality uniform items 

 Coat hangers (we can return these) 

 An hour of your time (to help setting up or to man a stall) 

Come 

prepared… 

Did you 

know… 

A date for 

your diary 

mailto:pta@stmarys-kl.cumbria.sch.uk
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/giving/


PTA Summer Fair & BBQ Reply Slip 

Yes, I can help in the following way: 

Provide a cake for the cake stall  ______ 

Provide a salad  ______ 

Provide a quiche, bread or other cold vegetarian option  _____ 

Help on a stall for an hour  ______ 

Help setting up  _____ 

 

Name _______________________________ 

Child’s name and year group _______________________ 

Contact tel number or email address ___________________________ 

 

Thank you! 


